
 

 

 

 

 

To:  Media Houses 

Date:  30 May 2016 

For immediate attention 

 

Funza Lushaka bursary outreach programme continues 

 

The Department of Education visited different centres to sensitise grade 12 certificate 
holders who could not proceed to institutions of higher learning due to financial constraints 
on the opportunity to apply for the Funza Lushaka bursary. 

Following the request by learners from other areas who could not make it to visited areas in 
May, the department decided to extend the outreach programme to the following areas: 

 

1. Malamulela on the 2nd June 2016 next to New Era Colleague 
2. Mokgalakwena on the 7th June 2016 at Harry Openheimer Secondary School 

The events start at 9AM. The Funza Lushaka Bursary is meant for those in possession of 
grade 12 with bachelor passes intending to follow teaching profession. 

Application for Funza Lushaka bursary closes on 30 June 2016 

 

Issued by Communication Services 

Contact: Dr Naledzani Rasila 

Cell: 072 747 3078 
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